MINISTRY OF CIVIL SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS

MAURITIUS

E/408/23/04 V7 23 September 2014

From: Scnior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

To:  Supervising Officers i/e Ministries/Departments

Notification of Appointment by Selection

Further to PSC Circular Note No.7 of 2014, this is to notify that offers of appointment by selection
to the post of Human Resource Executive in a temporary capacity have been made to the following
Office Management Assistants on 19 September 2014;

I. Mis. Nivedita JOORY
2. Mrs. Bibi Rafina EMAMBOCUS

2. Section 3 of the Public Bodies Appeal Tribunal Act provides that any public officer aggrieved by
the above decision may appeal to the Public Bodies Appeal Tribunal within 21 days of the notification of
appointment. The appeal should be made on the prescribed form to:

The Secretary

Public Bodies Appeal Tribunal
2™ Floor, TM Building

26, Pope Hennessy Street
PORT LOUIS

Tel. No: 213-1500 Fax: 213-1506
Email: seepbat@mail.gov.mu

3. Supervising Officers are therefore requested to bring the contents of this Circular Note,
immediately, to the attention of all officers concerned including those who are on leave locally or
abroad.

' ,\Jk\.['\./
(S. Seebaluck)
- Senior Chief Executive

Copy to:  Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service
Chairperson, Public Bodies Appeal Tribunal
Secretary, Public Service Commission

6" Floor, New Government Centre, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
Tel: (230) 201 1034, Fax {230) 201 3578, Email: hrmeadre'@ gmail.com



MINISTRY OF CIVIL. SERVICE AND ADMINISTRATIVE REFORMS
MAURITIUS

( MY REF: L/364/6/09

LYOUR REF: J

From: Senior Chief Executive, Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

] Date: ()1 October 2014

To: + Supervising Officer-in-Charge of Ministries/Departments

-

Ministry of Civil Service and Administrative Reforms

SUBJECT: Vacancies for the Post of Handy Worker ]

Please find enclosed a copy of this Ministry’s Circular Note No.15 of 2014 inviting
appllcatwns from serving employees on the permanent and pensionable establishment who wish to be
considered for appointment as Handy Worker in this Ministry.

2. It would be appreciated if the contents of the above circular could be brought to the attention
of all officers serving in your Ministry/Department.

R. Sojaguen (Mrs)
for Senior Chief Executive




